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JAIL INSPECTION:

RESERVED

This IMPP JAIL INSPECTION: Inquiry into Complaints Concerning Local Detention
Facilities has been deleted and placed on reserve status as the result of the 1996
Kansas Legislature=s action to repeal KSA 75-5228 and the mandate for the Kansas
Department of Corrections to inspect jails and local detention facilities.

Approved By: Original Date Issued:08-15-82

Secretary of Corrections

Current Amendment Effective:12-21-96

Replaces Amendment Issued:03-07-93




